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Date:  June 28, 2010 
 
From:  Timothy W. Monville, ERA 

 
Subject: Toxicology and Breath Alcohol Testing concerning ERA09IA140 
 
On the day after the incident, the pilot submitted a urine specimen for 
drug testing, which was performed by Medtox Laboratories. NTSB review of the 
toxicology report revealed the results were negative for amphetamines, cocaine, 
opiates, phencyclidine (PCP), and marijuana. 
 
He also submitted to breath alcohol testing on January 23, 2009, at 1534; the results were negative. 

  


